Office of Superintendent of Schools January 29, 2003
Board Meeting of February 12, 2003

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZATION TO ENTER INTO AN AGREEMENT WITH UNICCO
SERVICE COMPANY TO PROVIDE MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR
THE OFFICE OF FACILITIES MANAGEMENT OPERATIONS (OPO)

COMMITTEE: BUSINESS SERVICES

Details of the agreement are presently being finalized. The recommendation will be

presented to Board Members, the Recording Secretary to the Board and placed on file in
the Citizen Information Center prior to the meeting of February 12, 2003.
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